
 
PLANNING COMMISSION                                WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 11, 2023  
 

 
NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 
MONROVIA PLANNING COMMISSION 

 
 
Notice is hereby given that the meeting of the Monrovia Planning Commission that was regularly 
scheduled for Wednesday, January 11, 2023, at 7:30 p.m. has been cancelled.  
 
The next meeting of the Monrovia Planning Commission is a special meeting for Wednesday, January 
11, 2023, at 6:00 p.m., in the Monrovia Library Community Room located at 321 South Myrtle Avenue, 
Monrovia, California. 
 
For more information, please contact the Monrovia Community Development Planning Division at  
(626) 932-5565. 
 


